
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

From: Harrison Karr 
To: CWAwotus; Gude, Karen 
Cc: Ethel Branch; Veronica Blackhat 
Subject: Definition of Waters of the US - request for extension of consultation period 
Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 1:43:51 PM 

Hello – On June 19, the Navajo Nation received an email from the USACE Albuquerque office with a 
Powerpoint presentation entitled “WOTUS2 tribal info and consultation – 6-15-2017.pdf.”  That 
presentation referenced a tribal consultation period concluding on June 20. 

Obviously the Navajo Nation’s receipt of notice on June 19 does not constitute an adequate 
opportunity to engage in a consultation concluding on June 20.  This is a topic of great interest and 
importance to the Navajo Nation.  We therefore respectfully request that the consultation period be 
extended, and that your office contact the Nation to initiate full and robust consultation as required 
by law.  We look forward to engaging with you on this topic. 

Thank you in advance. 

Harrison Karr, Attorney 
Navajo Nation Department of Justice 
P.O. Box 2010 
Window Rock, AZ 86515 
Phone 928-871-6347 
Fax 928-871-6177 
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